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TO: All students and employees 

RE: Winter storm impact to part-time classes and services – March 3 and 4

Environment Canada has issued a winter storm warning for the City of Toronto, with periods

of heavy snow and strong winds late this afternoon, into the evening and overnight.

Friday, March 3

Seneca campuses are open.

All part-time continuing education classes scheduled after 5 p.m. will be delivered virtually.

On-campus services including the athletic facilities will close at 5 p.m. The Service Hub will

be available online.

Saturday, March 4

Seneca campuses will be open.

All part-time continuing education classes on Saturday, March 4 will be delivered virtually.

On-campus services will be closed. The Service Hub will be available online.

We will resume normal on-campus operations on Sunday, March 5.
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